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Photo contest 2022 
 
Dear Welsh Black breeder all over the world, 

this year we perform the fourth photo contest. We invite you to participate in this event! It would be a 
pleasure for us and we are excited to see some of your cattle! 

There are three categories:                                          

1. Heifer up to 30 month (Minimum age 9 months) 
2. Cow with calf 
3. Bulls with an age of 24 month or more 
 

Conditions of participation: 

 The breeder has to be a member of a Welsh Black society 
 Every breeder is allowed to send one picture per category 
 The pictures should be taken from 23.01 until 15.09.2022 
 Please send the pictures per E-Mail as JPEG with the date of birth and the name of the animal 
 The pictures have to be taken only on the meadow without human influence; please take care that 

the cattle are photographed from the side and few plants which could covert the good view on the 
cattle. On pictures from cow with calf both animals have to be on view. 

The photo contest will be judged from Lynn Foxwell!  

Please send the pictures to victoriaburchardt@gmx.de. Deadline is the 15th of September 12 pm! 
Don`t forget your name and your address! 
If you send pictures, the German Welsh Black society will get also copy rights on this pictures and is 
allowed to publish them.   
We hope for an active participation! 

Warm greetings 

Victoria Burchardt 
 

 

 

 
Geschäftsführung 
Andreas Frahm 
Stubber Dorfstr. 9 
23818 Neuengörs 
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